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To whom it may concern,

Marr’s Mountain Cabins gives permission to park cars on the back part of our property for the
Lederhosen race on September 23rd. We own 1.6 acres and can accommodate 25-30 cars with
additional spaces in and around town in regular designated parking areas. The Tavern parking
lot on our property will be used for the expo/beer garden from 12-5pm but all of the overflow
areas around the tavern will be open to park as they normally would (which accounts for another
15-20 cars). There are no competing events in the area held that day.

The Morning Star Church will allow us to use their offsite parking lot like we did for the Red
Feather Lakes 5K Fun Run should we need additional parking but we are confident that we can
park everyone closer to the event and not cause traffic or safety issues.

Please let us know if you have any questions and we’re happy to answer.
Thank you,

Rich and Kerrie Marr

Owners of Marr’s Mountain Cabins and The Tavern at Red Feather Lakes

(970) 881-2964
richandkerrie@marrsmountaincabins.com



